
 

 
22nd March 2024  

Preschool have been talking about people who help us. Last week we had a visit from our local 

police officers. They spoke to us about their job and how they keep us safe, they also spoke 

about road safety. The preschoolers were very lucky they got to dress as officers and also 

got to sit in the police car and press the buttons that operated the sirens and lights. 

  

            

   

We also had a visit from the hedgehog hospital in Shepworth. A lady called Terri spoke to 

the children about how she helps the hedgehogs and where they live and what they eat. She 

told us how we can help them in the environment. Terri showed the children how to build a log 

pile house for hedgehogs to live in. 

   



 
On Thursday we had Alison in from Sunny Steps she has written a book and shared it with 

the children at story time. At the end of the story she retold the story through dance.  

                                 

Wow Words & Letters and Sounds  

The current WOW words are ‘Emergency’ and ‘Promise’. 

These were chosen because we are talking about people who help us and we read the book “A 

Tadpoles Promise”. Our wow words will continue until the children have retained the meaning 

of the word.  

Story Time 

As part of the transition to school on Monday afternoons we will go to foundation stage for a 

story with the class teachers. If your child is not in session that day and want them to 

attend you are welcome to meet us at the school office at 2.40pm and attend with them. 

 

Haven time  

The haven is very flooded at the moment but we will return after half term. 

 

Garden  

After Easter we will be planting in our vegetable patch if you have any spare seeds or plants 

we could use in our area we would be very grateful  

 

Easter Bonnets  

Thank you for all your Easter bonnet entries don’t worry if you have not brought them in yet 

you still have time. Please give your £1 to a member of staff.  

 

Snack  

If your child has grapes for snack can we please remind you to cut the grapes in half (long 

way).  

 



 
Dates for your Diary  

Thursday the 28th Easter holidays   

Monday the 15th April  school opens 

Friday the 19th of April Big build in the school hall   

           

 

Have a good weekend  

Preschool Team   

 

 


